
 
 

May 29, 2018 

 
 

 

Dear Bidders: 

 

The Website Content Management System Committee for McHenry County College, received 

and reviewed five (5) proposals for RFP #05252018.  The committee has selected three (3) 

bidders for its short-list to be interviewed by the committee.  The selected bidders are: 

 

Terminal 4 

Hannon Hill Corporation 

Omni Update 

 

The College would like to thank all bidders for their submittals and appreciate your interest in 

providing the College with your services. 

 

A schedule and date will be established by the College to conduct interviews and presentations 

by the list of bidders selected by the committee. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in doing business with MCC. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Website Content Management System Committee 


